
Dear Blumcraft CRL Customer,

We are currently updating your account information for your company.

Currently your account is set up as “Taxable”.  To ensure your account is 
set up correctly, please send an actual hard copy of the new 2010 Florida 
Annual Resale Certificate and we will update the account accordingly.

You can fax a copy of your Annual Resale Certificate to my 
attention at (800) 262-3299 or you can e-mail it to my address below.  
I can update the account accordingly.

Thank you.  We appreciate your business.

Karley Salinas
karley_salinas@crlaurence.com
C.R. Laurence Co., Inc.
Account Maintenance Department


